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Assistance Sought in Locating Woman
The Brown County Sheriff’s office is asking for public assistance in locating a 28-year-old woman.
Sheriff John Merchant says Brandi Ulbright, who doesn’t have a current address, was last seen April
10th.
Merchant says the sheriff’s office would like to make contract with her.
He said anyone with information on Ulbright’s whereabouts is urged to contact the sheriff’s office. 
All information will be kept confidential.  


